
TICK SEGERBLOM
Clark County Commissioner, District E

A MESSAGE FROM TICK
I hope that you and your loved ones are healthy 
and safe as we continue to battle COVID-19. At 
this time, it’s important to take stock of what is 
most important to us and make the necessary 
changes to protect our family and our community. 


I also want to give you all a brief update on the 
work that is being done throughout District E and 
Clark County. During these trying times, we are 
working around the clock to provide the 
necessary resources and services for our 
community. If you have any questions or are in 
need of assistance, please do not hesitate to 
contact my office at (702) 455-3500 or 
ccdiste@ClarkCountyNV.gov. 


(702) 455 - 3500 ccdiste@clarkcountynv.gov facebook.com/tick4nevada
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Moratorium on Evictions

Three Square 

COVID-19 UPDATES

Governor Sisolak signed a new order putting a 
moratorium on evictions and foreclosures in the 
state for the duration of the emergency due to 
COVID-19. This includes residential & commercial 
tenants. However, this order does not forgive rent 
or mortgage payments. 


If you have a complaint that relates to this directive 
or need assistance, please file an online complaint 
with Attorney General’s Office (AG.NV.Gov) or call 
their hotline: (888) 434-9989. 

Three Square is continuing to feed people 
in need across Southern Nevada. If you 
need assistance finding food or are a 
senior (60+) in need of home-delivered 
groceries call the Three Square Center 
at: (702) 765-4030. 
 
You can also find food pick up locations 
by visiting their website at: 
www.threesquare.org/help 

Last week, Clark County officials launched a pilot 
program, “Delivering with Dignity" that aims to bring 
high-quality meals to vulnerable families during the 
coronavirus outbreak.

To ask about service requests or volunteer 
opportunities, you can call the United Way of 
Southern Nevada at (702) 892-2300.
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Delivering with Dignity

http://AG.NV.Gov
https://www.threesquare.org/help


Vegas PBS

Employment Opportunities 

COVID-19 UPDATES

CCSD is working with Vegas PBS to extend 
learning into our students’ homes. Channel 10 
(Vegas PBS) has high-quality educational 
programming for children and families every 
day. 

Regular programming, appropriate for 
elementary-age students, is broadcast daily 
until 2:00 p.m. 

If you are currently looking for work, please feel free to check out openings through 
Clark County’s website or through Workforce Connections One Stop Career Center. 
Both pages are updated regularly. 

Vegas PBS is also broadcasting curriculum-based programming, Monday through Friday, 
on Channel 10.1 while schools remain closed. This programming is designed for Pre-K 
through 12th grade students. Visit vegaspbs.org/learn for additional information.
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Workforce Connections is working in 
coordination with the Nevada Department 

of Employment, Training and Rehabilitation 
during this time. You can reach them at 

(702) 822-4200. To view job openings, visit: 

nvcareercenter.org/covid-19/websitedocs/
Job-Postings.pdf

 

There are businesses that are looking 
to hire workers throughout Southern 
Nevada. To see who is hiring, visit 

Clark County’s website at:
 

www.clarkcountynv.gov/covid19/Pages/
Companies-Hiring-During-

Coronavirus.aspx
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BUSINESS RESOURCES

4

During this time, businesses across Clark County are facing an 
unprecedented drop in revenue. Listed below are some local, state, and 
federal resources to help our business owners during this critical time. 


Employers who may have open 
positions to fill, please call the 
Nevada JobConnect Business 
Services Office at (702) 486 0129. 


You may also access the process 
to post a job at: 
nevadajobconnect.com/Page/
Post_a_Job_Opening

Rapid Response is a free 
program that assist employers if 
they have to lay off employers or 
shut down. 


For information on Rapid 
Response assistance call (775) 
284-9660 or (775) 684-0362 or 
email: detrinfo@detr.nv.gov.

The Small Business 
Administration provides low-
interest disaster loans to help 
businesses and homeowner’s 
recover from declared disasters. 


To apply visit: www.sba.gov/
disaster  

GOED has created an online 
business resource page that 
includes business closure 
guidance and other resources. 


For further details visit: 
www.diversifynevada.com/ 
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Southern Nevada Health District

Unemployment Insurance (DETR)
To file an unemployment claim, please call (702) 486-0350. You can 
also visit: http://ui.nv.gov/css.html. The call center is open Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Nevada 2-1-1
Nevada 2-1-1 is a free service that provides information about 
health and human service programs available. Dial 2-1-1 on a 
touch-tone phone from anywhere in Nevada (Or call 
1-866-535-5654 from anywhere).


If you have specific questions about COVID-19 you can call the Health 
District’s info line at: (702) 759-INFO (4636). Please note that if you have 
concerns about your health, please call your doctor first.  

Clark County Department of Business License
The County Department of Business License is temporarily suspending 
late penalties and fees and other disciplinary actions during April, May, 
and June 2020 for local businesses as our community deals with the 
impacts of the coronavirus. Business owners with questions should   e-
mail PaymentInfo@ClarkCountyNV.gov.

 

 

Nevada Health Response: COVID-19
The Nevada Department of Health and Human Services and the 
Governor's Office have created this website to better share information 
and resources: nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/. 

 

COVID-19 RESOURCES

Legal Aid Center of Southern Nevada
During the COVID-19 crisis, Legal Aid Center of Southern Nevada is 
continuing to help the community with their legal needs. To reach 
them, call (702) 386-1070 or email info@lacsn.org. You can also read 
their COVID-19 Toolkit at:  www.lacsn.org/covid-19



